Boston University
Questrom School of Business
Position Announcement- Associate Professor of Operations and Technology Management
Pending Provost budgetary approval, the Questrom School of Business at Boston University invites applications for one tenured position at the Associate Professor level in the area of Operations and Technology Management beginning Fall 2022.  Prospective candidates must demonstrate the following: a track record of producing original and innovative scholarly work of the highest possible quality and impact, the ability to teach at the undergraduate and graduate level, and the ability to provide intellectual and institutional leadership. 
The Questrom School of Business believes that the cultural and social diversity of our faculty, staff, and students is vitally important to the distinction and excellence of our research and academic programs. We are especially eager to have join our ranks a colleague who supports our institutional commitment to ensuring BU is inclusive, equitable, diverse, and a place where all constituents can thrive. The Questrom School of Business seeks to continue diversifying our faculty, student and staff ranks, recognizing that diversity of experience and thought deepens the intellectual endeavor.
Preference will be given to applicants with research interests related to health care, sustainability, retail operations, and/or operations analytics. Teaching load for incoming research-active Associate Professors is three sections per year.  Strong skills in empirical and/or analytical research will be expected and PhD or equivalent degree in Operations Management, Operations Research, or other closely related area is required.  Salary is commensurate with experience. 
Deadline for application is November 30, 2021.  Interested applicants should upload a résumé, research and teaching statements, and three letters of reference electronically at the following link:
https://academicjobsonline.org/ajo/jobs/17262/

For additional questions about the application process, please contact Chenille Hogan, Department Administrator, at chenille@bu.edu

We are an equal opportunity employer and all qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, disability status, protected veteran status, or any other characteristic protected by law. We are a VEVRAA Federal Contractor.

